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December 6, 2024 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 5 

REFERENCE: Invitation To Bid (ITB) for IAH Terminal C Garage Signage and Wayfinding at 
George Bush Intercontinental Airport (IAH); Solicitation No. HJA-TCGARWAY-
2025-003; Project No. 794G 

To:  All Prospective Bidders: 

This Addendum is being issued for the following reason: 

I. Respond to questions.

1. Question:  Could we offer a second option with notes on the differences? We are proposing
to offer it up front so the city has all needed info to make bids, wed offer a normal bid per

Response:  The bid needs to be to the scope/specifications advertised.  Only one bid 
meeting the specifications/scope will be accepted.  Any substitutions can be 
recommended if awarded the contract. 

2. Question: -mounted signs to be removed/patch
repair as
reinstalled, or is it a full removal?

Response:  No full removal is not required. It would depend on the condition of the sign how 
much renewal is needed, but complete replacement is not being requested in the comment. 

When issued, Addendum shall automatically become part of the solicitation documents and shall 
supersede any previous specification(s) and/or provision(s) in conflict with this Addendum. 
Addenda will be incorporated into the Contract as applicable.  It is the responsibility of the 
bidder(s) to ensure that it has obtained all such Addenda.  By submitting a bid on this project, 
bidder(s) shall be deemed to have received all Addenda. 
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If further clarification is needed regarding this solicitation, please contact Jorge Ardines, Sr. 
Procurement Specialist, via email at jorge.ardines@houstontx.gov.  
 
 
 
____________________ 
Cathy Vander Plaats 
Aviation Procurement Officer 
Houston Airport System 
 
cc:       Al Oracion 
           Solicitation file 
 


